
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1470/2021-22                 10.10.2021 

 
 

 
CIRCULAR 

 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
As per the instructions from SPEA, all students have to come back to school for 

mandatory face to face education by 31st October 2021. Therefore, you are 

requested to make the arrangement of the vaccination of your child who is 12 years 

and above. If any child is absent, the medical certificate has to be submitted. 

 

If you wish to utilize the school transport, please send your consent through the 

following link. 

Click here 

 
With regards, 
 
 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSemsZ3gIGC0Mjq_f_SEB8svR8p9Oq-AwXK01sWgrIjkDN5cAQ/viewform?hl=en-us

